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Meet Leif Kindberg 
IRWP's NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  

Leif Kindberg will join IRWP as Executive Director with more than 12 years of management 

experience in the private sector and with non-profit organizations in the United States and abroad. 

He is moving to Arkansas after working in Tanzania with communities and the government to 

improve watershed management in two of the country's largest water basins. Leif recognizes the 

importance of partnerships with rural and urban landowners in the Illinois River Watershed and is 

looking forward to continuing this work with partners to enable sustainable growth and facilitate 

conservation throughout the watershed.  

 


